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                                                         The Grapevine 
        “I am the true vine,  

                 and my Father is the vinegrower.” 
                                                        John 15:1 

Calendar for September 16-30: 

Wednesday, September 16 

11:00 a.m. GIFT Group to SummerWood 

  5:30 p.m. Christian Formation Meeting 

  6:30 p.m. Prayer Chain Meeting 

  7:00 p.m. Building and Grounds Committee 

  7:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday, September 17  

  6:00 p.m.  Al-Anon  

Sunday, September 20 

  9:30 a.m.  Worship - Gene Orr Preaching 

  9:45 a.m.  Education 

10:30 a.m.  Confirmation Class 

Monday, September 21 

12:30 p.m. Staff Meeting 

  7:00 p.m. Worship Ministry Meeting 

Wednesday, September 23 

  9:30 a.m.  GIFT (Growing In Faith Together) 

  7:30 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday, September 24  

  6:00 p.m.  Al-Anon  

Saturday, September 26 

  8:30 a.m.   Annual Fall Clean-Up 

Sunday, September 27  

  9:30 a.m.  Worship 

  9:45 a.m.  Education 

10:30 a.m.  Confirmation Class 

Monday, September 28  

12:30 p.m.  Staff Meeting 

  7:00 p.m.  Book Club 

Wednesday, September 30 

  9:30 a.m.  GIFT (Growing In Faith Together) 

  5:30 p.m.  PPC Volunteer Night at IOCP 

  7:30 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 
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Fellowship and Membership-Jan Lillemo and Kriss Peek 
 

Vikings Game Big Success! 
Twenty-six PPC members and friends attended the Vi-
kings game on August 22!  Despite the stadium being 
evacuated due to nearby lightening, a great time was 
had by all.  Hopefully this will be an annual event!  And, 
the Vikings won! 
 

Member Outreach Postcards 
The Fellowship & Membership Ministry has developed 
postcards to be used to invite friends and acquaintances 
to worship at PPC!  The postcards will be kept on the 
information table in the Narthex.  But, we need YOUR 
help! Could you please grab a stack of postcards and 
share them with your neighbors?  You can put them in 
paper boxes, but NOT mailboxes.  You can also hand 
them out when it seems appropriate - maybe carry 
some in your car or purse!  Let’s see how many new 
members we can bring in!  Thanks, in advance, for your 
help! 

Mark your calendars and watch for more information 
on these upcoming  Events: 
October 2-4 - Family Weekend at Clearwater 
October 4 and 11 - SERRV Sale 
October 11 - Chris Hagen Preaching 
October 25 - Deacons’ Memorial Dinner & Service 

Director of Music Ministries-Lisa Foland 
When Sanctuary Choir began their rehearsals last week, 
they made a sad discovery:  you weren’t there!  Yes, it’s 
true—the choir wants you to join them in their weekly 
ministry of sharing hope, encouragement, comfort, and 
joy through the beauty of choral music.  You’ll find us in 
the sanctuary each Wednesday evening from 7:30 to 
8:45, and again on Sunday mornings before each ser-
vice.  All high school students and adults are welcome!  
For more information, contact Lisa Foland at:  
lisa@plymouthpc.org (or find her near the piano on 
Sunday!) 
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Fall is upon us and it’s time to 
spruce up God’s house.  Please 
join the Building and Grounds 
Committee on Saturday, Septem-
ber 26 from 8:30 a.m.–1:00 p.m. 
as we tackle window washing, oil-
ing the pews and chancel, sweep 

rock from parking lot, cut down a dead tree, sign 
lighting repairs and other general maintenance 
items.  No experience necessary!  We have ex-
perts on hand to handle all of your questions!  
Free coffee and doughnuts!  Great fellowship!  
Many hands make quick work.  Hope to see you 
there! 

Worship Volunteers 

Sunday, September 20 

Worship Leader - Irv Tang 

Ushers - PPC Deacons 

Greeters - PPC Deacons 

Children’s Message - Irv Tang 

Nursery - Kaycee Peek 

Fellowship - PPC Deacons 
  

Sunday, September 27 

Worship Leader- Volunteer Needed 

Ushers - Volunteers Needed 

Greeters - Volunteers Needed 

Children’s Message - Volunteer Needed 

Nursery - Lauren Hayward 

Fellowship - Volunteers Needed 

 

PRESBYTERIAN CLEARWATER FOREST  
PPC’S ANNUAL INTERGENERATIONAL FALL RETREAT  

Please join us at Clearwater Forest October 2 - 4 
 

You may arrive any time Friday afternoon and leave 
anytime on Sunday.  If you can’t come for the whole 
weekend, that is fine also… come for the day or one 
night.  We have reserved  Leaning Tree Lodge for the 
entire weekend. 
 

Please contact Kriss Peek or e-mail fellow-
ship@plymouthpc.org for more information or to sign 
up.  There is also a sign-up sheet located on the table in 
the Narthex and a Sign up Genius will be sent out.  
 

We are really hoping for a large turn out this year.  It is 
a great opportunity to get to know your church family 
members or even introduce your kids to the camp so 
they can become familiar with it before you send them 
off to summer camp/retreats!  We always have a 
blast!!!  Room fees will be coming out soon.  Scholar-
ships are available so we don’t want the cost to keep 
anyone from coming and enjoying! 

 

Attention 6th - 12th Graders: 
Youth Group will begin in October.   
 

Please watch the upcoming Grape-
vines and bulletins for more information. 

Beautiful Norway: Up Close and Personal  

Hosted by David and Gloria Anderson  

Tour Dates:  August 15 - August 24, 2016  
 

David Anderson (our Vibrant Faith coach for 
years) and his wife Gloria are hosting a tour to 
Norway, August 15-24, 2016.  David's work with 
the church in Norway since 1992 will provide the 
group unique contacts and conversations with 
the Norwegian people, including church leaders. 
The tour begins in Bergen, continues on to the 
fjord country and ends in Oslo. The tour will give 
inspiring views and experiences in nature, urban 
and rural cultures, and the diverse life of the 
church.  
 

For more information please contact: Da-
viddanderson2982@gmail.com or 651-442-
1339. 
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